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Loving one another, building each other up 

 
6th December 2023 

Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas Production Tickets, 
 
Please find enclosed your tickets for the infant Christmas Production on Wednesday 13th December and Thursday   
14th December. 
 
We have limited numbers to comply with fire regulations to ensure that children, staff and visitors are safe. 
Admission to each performance is by ticket only, please bring them with you.  
 
If you find that you no longer require the tickets that you have been allocated, return them to the office so that 
they can be allocated on a fair basis to other families.  
 
We require the children to be in school for 5.30 p.m. on Thursday 14th December so that they can be ready for the 
performance at 6.00 p.m. If you are not watching the performance please arrange to collect them at 6.30 p.m. 
 
Many thanks 
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